
   
 

 

**MEDIA ALERT** 

 
Water service at Commodore Perry Service Plaza to be shut off tonight 

Restrooms will be restored by 1:00 a.m. and full service is expected to be restored on Thursday morning 

 

BEREA (Jan. 24, 2017) – Starting tonight at 10:00 p.m., the Commodore Perry Service Plaza 
(milepost 100 eastbound) located in Clyde, Ohio will have limited services for customers due to a 
water main repair. 
 
During this repair, which is expected to last approximately 3 hours, the plaza will be without 
restroom facilities and will have limited food and beverages. The nearest full service locations are 
the Wyandot (milepost 76.9 eastbound) and Vermilion Valley (milepost 139.5 eastbound) Service 
Plazas.  
 
A maintenance crew will replace a broken water main pipe on turnpike property. The repairs 
were scheduled at night to limit any inconvenience to customers and employees.  
 
Public restrooms will be ready for use as soon as repairs are completed at approximately 1:00 
a.m. Full water, food and beverage services are expected to be restored after a mandatory 24-
hour water test is conducted. During this time, a boil alert will be in effect, which is expected to 
be cleared at approximately 9:00 a.m. on Thursday, Jan. 26. 
  

### 
 
The Ohio Turnpike is a 241-mile toll road offering one of the safest, best and most convenient 
routes for motorists to reach east/west destinations along the northern corridor of Ohio. 
 
For more information contact: 

Brian Newbacher, Public Information Officer, 440-971-2066, 440-821-3399 (cell) 
brian.newbacher@ohioturnpike.org. 
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